
18. NEW BRIGHTON LIBRARY

The Property Projects Officer requested the Board’s view on the future use of the
former New Brighton Library building in Shaw Avenue.  The Board decided to
recommend to the Project and Properties Committee that it establish a Working
Party, consisting of the Chairperson, Caroline Kellaway, Andy Lea and David
Dobbie, to meet with appropriate New Brighton community groups to report to the
Board on the needs and feasibility of using the former New Brighton Library
building as a community centre.


